
HB 1578 -- FIREARMS

SPONSOR: Higdon

This bill allows members of the national guard to be exempt from
the general ban on carrying concealed weapons without a concealed
carry permit. National guard members can carry concealed weapons
in most locations without the need for a concealed carry permit,
but specific statutory restrictions pertaining to certain areas
remain in force.


